Regular Monthly Meeting
May 13, 1999

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held
on Thursday, May 13, 1999, 4:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building
with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag,

The minutes were read and approved from the April 8, 1999 meeting,

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta seconded by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund
bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta seconded by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg seconded by Andrew Piccuta to grant tax refunds.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the Agnes
Majeski, Joseph Feil, subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the
Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the Charles Dice,
William Braho, subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence
County Planning Commission.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the Philip Julian
conditional use to erect two semi detached family dwellings, contingent upon satisfaction

of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to authorize the Solicitor to
advertise for the amending of Ordinance #1-1999, Open Burning Ordinance.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg seconded by Andrew Piccuta to execute contract #99-
762-0086, for the 1999 CDBG Housing Rehabilitation Program.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to appoint Mourice Waltz as
the sewage enforcement officer for the Bartley site.

Public Comment:
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Mr. Oran Allen, asked the status of repair of the by pass lighting,Jw#k on the corner of
Savannah and Savannah Gardner Road.

Mr. Sam Garver, asked if junk could be removed from a residence on Springhill Lane.
Mr. Bob Hinton, asked if his ditch could be inspected.

Mr. Jin Bintrim, questioned the township benefits.




